
We are looking forward to summer 2021 for ELAC. The fun starts at ELAC Fun Friday on June 4th 
where you will be able to complete registration /payment, try on and purchase your team 
swimsuit, caps and goggles. 
 
We are excited to announce that Coach Sue Ranft will be back this summer partnering with 
Coach Christine Schouten! Our first day of coaching will be Monday June 28th with coaching 
running for 7 weeks. During the week of June 21, we will be doing evaluations/assessments for 
the developmental (“25 club”) program. More details on the swim program can be found 
at  www.elacswim.org and on our Facebook page (search “ELAC”). Registration opens on    
May 1st and you can sign up here: ELAC Summer 2021 Registration .  Finally, our popular 
apparel store will be open from May 1st to May 16th to ensure delivery for the start of the 
season. Click here for a direct link: ELAC Apparel 
 
For additional information  go to  www.elacswim.org or email us at elacswiminfo@gmail.com 
with any questions. 
  
GO ELAC!!! 
 


